
 

 
Further to my Circular No. 6/1981 dated 14th April, 1981 on the above subject, I should be grateful if you would 
communicate, not later than Wednesday, 29th April, 1981, at 1:30 pm with Cde Edgar Kendal and or Cde Sharma of 
the Ministry of National Development (telephone No. 68960-3) as to the extent whereby you can assist in the 
Transportation aspect of the May day Rally by the loan of vehicles from your Ministry/ Department 

Sgd. K. S. Williams  
Permanent Secretary ,  

PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY  

PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO.9/1981 REFERENCE NO.ps16/0/36III  
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 27th April, 1981 
 

SUBJECT: 
 
May day Rally- Transportation 

 
 


